

12 September 2025

Dear Students and Parents/Carers,

Year 9 ACE Week Residential Trips for 2026

During ACE Week 2026, The Weald School will be offering 5 trips for students starting Year 9 in September 2025. These trips are designed to be highly enriching cultural experiences and you are invited to choose which trip you would like to attend.

The booklet explains the choices that are on offer: Ace Week 2026 Booklet

Please read through these choices and send your reply to indicate which trip your child would like to attend by **Friday 19 September 2025.** Please be aware that the prices in the booklet are currently approximate. The costs of the trips may be subject to change due to the number of students interested, and the changing costs of travel.

We are collecting responses by using a google form. You do **not** need to have a google account to be able to complete this form. Please indicate your first and second choice (these and your own details are required fields).

Y9 ACE Week 2026 Choices - Please complete the form even if you do not want to go on a trip.

If for any reason this form does not work on your device then please email your request to trips@theweald.org.uk instead by Friday 19 September 2025.

Your choice of trip will then be confirmed by Friday 26 September 2025. You will then be asked for a non-refundable deposit by 9am Friday 3 October 2025. Please see each individual trip for the deposit amount required to secure the place. Each trip will have payment breakdowns and an estimated final balance date of 2 March 2026.

If you have any further questions or would like to discuss your payment options, please contact the trips email below. You are not obliged to make a financial contribution, but if insufficient funds are received, it is likely that the trip/activity will be canceled. If you are unable to contribute or require any support to do so, please contact us via trips@theweald.org.uk to discuss further.

Yours faithfully,

ACE Week and Enrichment Day Coordinator